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Minutes — President’s Council Dec. 2, 2015  

 

 
ITGA Conference Bid 
 
 
 
 
 
UPC Presentations 
 
 
 
Other  
 
 
 
 
 
Other (cont’d)  
 
 
 
 
Other (cont’d) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
6. Vice President for University Advancement Brad 

Mortensen reported that Weber State and Ogden City 
are applying to be hosts for the 2017 International 
Town & Gown Association Conference.  
 

 
7. The President’s Council discussed upcoming vice 

presidential presentations for the University Planning 
Council meeting on Dec. 4, 2015.  
 

8. Tarbox recommended that the President’s Council 
review meeting dates to ensure that a meeting takes 
place right before Board of Trustees meetings. Shane 
Farver agreed to review the dates and change them as 
necessary.  

 
9. Adrienne Andrews, chief diversity officer, reported 

that a luncheon with Pacific Islander students was a 
great opportunity to learn about better interacting 
with that population. 

 
10. Craig Oberg, faculty senate chair, recommended that 

the university do more to emphasize its two-year 
degrees. The President’s Council discussed the 
matter.  
 
 

  


